
November 5, 2020 

Meet the team at 

Hunter Stockfeeds 
Continuing on from our initial staff 
introduction in the October newsletter,  
This months staff introduction is Jayden 
Phillips.  Jayden commenced working 
with Hunter Stockfeeds approximately 6 
years ago.  An integral part of the team, 
Jayden works as a Mill Hand in the 
warehouse. On weekends he enjoys 
camping with his son and dirt bike riding 
in the bush.   

We have successfully filled the position 
of Mill Hand which we advertised in 
Octobers Newsletter and we look 
forward to introducing our new staff 
member in Decembers newsletter. 

Stay safe, keep smiling and enjoy the 

journey!   Craig and the team at 

Hunter Stockfeeds 

 

A few quick facts about Jayden: 
 

Favourite AFL Team: Collingwood 
Favourite Treat:  Caramello Koala 
Favourite Vehicle:   Club Sport 
Favourite Ride:   KX 250F 

Hello to all, 
 

This month we’ve had so much happening that it was a 
tough decision as to what we should share in the newsletter.  

One thing that really stood out was the impact a simple 
YouTube video had on how we approached the efficiency 
and productivity of Hunter Stockfeeds. I shared it with the 
team and as our culture is built on continuous improvement, 
I was inspired to share it with all of you. 

It’s a great little clip and makes for great discussion during 
toolbox meetings.  Check it out at: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EedMmMedj3M 

KAIZEN 
Kaizen is a concept referring to business activities that 

continuously improve all functions and involve all employees 

from the CEO to the assembly line workers. Kaizen is the 

Sino-Japanese word for "improvement". Kaizen also applies 

to processes, such as purchasing and logistics, that cross 

organizational boundaries into the supply chain. 

 

 

 

 

 
For Hunter Stockfeeds, the discussion which followed 
viewing the YouTube clip has resulted in a number of small 
changes, which the team have implemented already, with 
other changes to come.    
 
As a valued client of Hunter Stockfeeds, we welcome you to 
provide us with ideas that can assist our productivity and 
customer service.  Client feedback is always important, so if 
you have an idea, send us an email at: 
admin@hunterstockfeeds.com.au 

 

OrderCircle — Reminder 
A friendly reminder when placing orders, to ensure 
delivery within the week, orders need to be placed by 1pm 
on Monday.  Orders can be placed online at https://
hunterstockfeeds.ordercircle.com/ 
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